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Agenda item  
 

GNLRT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

9th December 2008 
 
REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR, NET 
 
LETTERS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 
1. Two letters have been received from members of the public since the last meeting of 

the Committee. 

Correspondent A (see Appendix A) 

2. Correspondent A was travelling on a tram with a pushchair on 20th September when 
she became separated from her husband and disabled son at Royal Centre Tramstop 
because her access to the doors was obstructed by the conductor who was speaking 
to other passengers.  Her husband and son, who has to wear leg splints, had to walk to 
the next tramstop. 

3. The correspondent considers that the conductor had a “couldn’t care less” attitude and 
alleges that he offered no apology.  Her son was frightened and upset and the walking 
caused him pain.  She is concerned about using the tram again in case a similar 
incident occurs. 

4. The tram operator, Nottingham Tram Consortium (NTC), has been asked to comment 
on this incident and, as a consequence, the conductor involved has written an incident 
report.  He states that because he was having a conversation with other passengers 
he was unaware that the correspondent wanted to get past him and only remembers 
being approached by her when the tram had started moving.  He claims that he did say 
he was sorry at the time and was not intentionally unhelpful but he has been reminded 
to be polite and considerate of passengers at all times.  NTC apologise for the distress 
caused to the lady and her family. 

5. The views of the Committee on this matter are sought. 
 
Correspondent B (see Appendix B) 
 
6. Correspondent B runs a dance school in the Bulwell area.  The school would like to 

lease its own premises at The Old Town Hall, Bulwell, which is adjacent to the 
tramstop and railway station, and is seeking funding for the renovation of the property.  
Support is requested through sponsorship, a donation or advertising. 

7. The correspondent has also written to NTC and it has agreed to send a pack of ten 
DayRider tickets to be used as a raffle prize. 
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